
 

 

Dear Dr. Wang, 

 

Thank you very much for your decision letter and advice on our manuscript (Manuscript NO.: 45174). 

We have revised the manuscript according to the comments (all the amendments are highlighted in red).  

 

Briefly, the following changes have been introduced: 

1. The title has been shortened. 

2. Author contributions, informed consent, CARE checklist, and conflict-of-interest statement have 

been added. 

3. A single corresponding author has been chosen (Bin Jiang). 

4. Informed consent statement has been added: The study was approved by the Medical Ethics 

Committee. 

5. The abstract has been corrected according to the guidelines. 

6. Case presentation was revised. 

7. The reference format has been revised. 

Also, we have revised the manuscript according to the reviewers 02537403 and 03699831. 

We hope that the revision is acceptable for publication in your journal. 

I am looking forward to hearing from you soon.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr. Yan-Ni Liu 

 


